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Matthew Dunn is an audit vice president at Selden Fox. His diligence and attention to detail provides
significant value to clients in not only conducting the audit fieldwork but in dealing with the entire
audit team. As a manager, Matt reviews all workpapers, financial statements, checklists, and other
deliverables of the audit, coordinating with the client on final issuance of audit reports.

Matt joined Selden Fox in 2012 after earning his master’s degree in accounting from St. Ambrose
University in Davenport, Iowa. He also earned his bachelor’s degree in accounting, finance, and
economics from St. Ambrose University. Matt is a licensed certified public accountant and a member
of the American Institute of Certified Public Accountants and the Illinois CPA Society.

When he is not working with clients, Matt enjoys traveling, photography, attending Chicago Fire
matches, and spending time with his family.
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